
Public Bodies Reform - quarterly status check, 31 January 2011 
 

To date 25 of the public bodies reviewed are now either no longer an NDPB, Public Corporation or 
Non-Ministerial Department. 

 

 
Some of the proposed reforms are to statutory bodies and these will require legislation to take them 
forward. The Government has introduced the Public Bodies Bill to enable a significant number of these 
changes. 
 
Note: By the time of the Minister for the Cabinet Office’s Public Bodies Review announcement on 14 
October 2010, 10 of the bodies above and on the list of proposals had already ceased to be an NDPB, 
Public Corporation or Non-Ministerial Department. 

 

Number of non-statutory 

bodies no longer an NDPB, 

Public Corporation or Non-

Ministerial Department 

Number of statutory bodies 

no longer an  NDPB, Public 

Corporation or Non-

Ministerial Department 

Total 

24 1 25 


